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Prayer to Our Lady 
 

Hail Mary, full of grace,  

the Lord is with thee;  

blessed art thou among women  

and blessed is the fruit of thy womb, Jesus.  

 

Holy Mary, Mother of God,  

pray for us sinners, 

 now and at the hour of our death.  

Amen.  
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Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are now finished our first full week back of the new school year. The 

children continue to be calm, settled and engaged in their learning and     

enjoying the exciting learning opportunities and experiences that are      

coming their way.  

As I visit classrooms during the day, I continue to be impressed by how well 

the children are doing right from our Nursery and Reception children who 

are just starting out on their journey but are learning to come in to school 

really well and being incredibly brave . . . right through to our new Y6      

children who are already showing what excellent role models they are going 

to be this year.  

Your children are the most important part of our school and working in 

partnership with families to support their learning will make their time at 

school both happy and successful.  

As we have two school sites, I will be on each at either the beginning or end 

of each day at the school gate. Please do come and speak to me at any time.  

I hope you all have a lovely weekend.  

Mrs Moore  

Headteacher   
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Welcome Meetings 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back! We would like to extend a special welcome to all our new families who have joined 

us this September and hope that they will feel an important part of the wonderful community of St. 

Alban & St. Stephen Catholic Primary School & Nursery. 

.  

Please see the ‘Welcome Meeting’ timetable below.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you.  

 

Year Group 
Rescheduled Virtual Meet 

the Teacher date 

Teachers Start time 

Year 6 

  

Monday 13th September  Mrs Smith 

Ms Noonan 

9.05am 

Year 1 

  

Tuesday 14th September Mrs Cooper               

Mrs Duffey 

Mrs Last 

9.05am 

Year 2 

  

Wednesday 15th  September Mrs Tennant 

Mr Jewels 

9.05am 

Year 3 

  

Thursday 16th September Mr Taylor 

Mrs Adams 

9.05am 

Year 4 

  

Friday 17th September Mrs Cowan 

Ms Mannering 

9.05am 

Year 5 

  

Monday 20th September Mrs Barras 

Mr Hegarty 

9.05am 

Reception 

  

Tuesday 21st September Mrs Caramelo 

Mr Miller 

9.05am 

Nursery 

  

Wednesday 22nd September Miss Campion 

 

9.05am 
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Nursery News  

We have had a lovely week welcoming all the boys and girls in Nursery. They are settling in very well 
and becoming familiar with the routines and learning environment. They are having lots of fun     
during CIL time exploring both the inside and outside areas. The creation station has been a popular 
area with some and we have seen some fabulous drawings and colouring that they were very proud to 
take home. The mud kitchen has also been a big hit and there have been lots of ‘syrups and stews’ on 
the menu! We have read lots of lovely stories and had beautiful singing during carpet time! We are 
looking forward to welcoming back everyone next week for lots more fun and learning! 
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Have a lovely weekend everyone.  

God bless.  

Mrs Moore and all the staff of SSAS.  

Midday Supervisor Post  

Are you interested in developing your skills to help children? Do you enjoy   

leading learning and structured play? Please read on...We are looking to        

appoint a Midday Supervisor for the Upper Site. The role includes the         

supervision of  children from Year 3 to 6 to help them develop their learning 

in a calm and   inclusive environment. The hours would be from 11.45am - 

1.15pm every day.   

Are you ready to lead activities that support the children in their play and 

school life? If you are, then our very vibrant school community is the place for 

you!  

St Alban & St Stephen Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding 

and promoting the welfare of children and expects all staff and volunteers to 

share this commitment. Background checks and an enhanced DBS will be    

required.  

The post would be part-time and on a temporary basis with the view to  

appoint permanently following a successful trial period. Please contact the 

school directly at admin@ssas.herts.sch.uk  or 01727 866668. 

 

 

 


